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Date: 14" May 2015
Your Reference: Midlands Goods Shed London Borough of Camden
Development Management
Our Reference: 2014/1433/P and 2014/1436/L Regeneration and Planning
Enquiries to: Jennifer Walsh Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 8UD

Phone: 020 974 3500

Jennifer.walsh@camden.gov.uk

camden.gov.uk

Dear David,

Further to your letter dated 24™ April 2015 regarding the Midlands Goods Shed (MGS) on
King's Cross development (planning reference 2014/1533/P and 2014/1436/L), | am
writing to confirm that such works are considered to be Non material and therefore you
would not require any further planning consent to carry out such amendments.

The alterations include:
- Relocating the approved primary store entrance one bay to the north;
- Relocating the approved signage zone to the same location; and
- Converting an approved fire escape door into a general exit door for the
supermarket.

The works proposed do not include any new openings, and they simply involve swapping
an approved entrance with sliding doors with a fully glazed infill as well as altering a
previously approved steel door with a glazed door. Therefore such works are not
considered to have any impact on the Listed Building due to their minor nature.

The following drawings are to be updated:

0613_P_302 Rev B;

0613_P_101 Rev B;

The revised drawing numbers to be read in conjunction with the application are:

0613_P302 Rev H;
0613_P101 Rev D;

Yours sincerely

TV

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner



